
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Spring 2/15th March 2024  

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

Dear families, 

What an exciting week we have had in school. All classes have been working hard designing, 

and in some classes, making and baking their bread, pizzas, savoury hot cross buns or show-

stopper bakes! We already know from our bake sales that there is a real talent in our 

community and we are enjoying nurturing this talent in school. We have some budding chefs 

amongst us without doubt! 

Thank you so much for continuing to support your children with their work on times tables. 

The DSAT trust wide  competition for Year 4s on TT Rockstars has come to a close and we are 

eagerly awaiting the results. We know we have some cracking scores so well done to all the 

children for the effort you gave! We will let you know as soon as possible once we have the 

results! Special recognition was given in today’s assembly to Fran, Noah, Gabriel and Grace 

for outstanding effort! 

Have a fabulous weekend everyone! 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

➢ An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Neurodiversity week  

➢ Tuesday 19th March Coffee 

morning for parents with Mrs 

Thorpe. Supporting your 

children with Neurodiversity. 

➢ Reports to be sent out 27th 

March. 

➢ Easter disco 27th March. 

3.30pm-4.30pm Y3/4 

4.45pm-6pm Y5/6 

➢ Decorated Egg competition. 

Results 28th March 

➢ Easter Collective Worship 27th 

March 9.15am. Parents 

welcome. 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 87% 

Y3AM 95.8% 

Y4HH 93.2% 

Y5MH 96.9% 

Y5/6RC 94.6% 

Y6JS/MD 87.2% 

Well done to our weekly attendance 

winners Y5MH! Extra playtime for you 

all, fantastic! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, 

enjoying milkshakes and music with Mrs Thorpe! 

Morgan from Y3NB For showing such a great example of The Emmanuel Way at all 
times. We are so proud of you Morgan, well done! 

Logan from Y3AM For being and amazing role model for others and making really 
great choices at all times. You are fantastic, well done! 

Evie from Y4HH For always making great choices and trying your absolute best. 
You really stand out as a great role model, thank you so much 
Evie! 

Thea from Y5MH For being such a great role model for others and quietly getting 
on with your learning. We notice this all the time Thea, well 
done! 

Iyla from Y5/6RC For showing determination and resilience this week. We are 
really proud that you are asking for help when needed as well 
Iyla, well done! 

Oakley fromY6JSMD For trying so hard with your writing this week Oakley, we are 
really proud of you. We have also noticed you showing 
kindness to others. 

Harry from Y3AM A Gold Award from Mrs Thorpe for being so helpful and kind. 
Thank you so much for staying behind after the science 
workshop to help us clear up, we really appreciated it! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers- Teddy, Raina, Connie, Faith, Isla and Xander. 

Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work everyone. 

My two bench classes of the week are Y4HH and Y6JSMD. Both classes have moved around school sensibly and 

safely and have shown themselves able to manage their distractions. I am really proud of the children for the effort 

they are making and it is a real pleasure to reward this! 

 

 

 

 

 

“Wherever you go, I will go; 

wherever you live, I will live. 

Your people will be my people, and you God will be my God.” (Ruth 1.16) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

Well done to these two Year 6 super stars who 

have made their Guides promises this week. We 

see them keeping their promise to to their best in 

school as Gracie-Mae and Mia have really shown 

a first class effort in the pieces of writing they 

have created this week. Well done, we are so 

proud of you both! 

Here is Ethan who has 

earned two more Blue 

Peter badges. A sports 

one for Karate and a 

music one for 

Rocksteady! Lots of 

you would also be 

entitled but we are not 

allowed to apply for 

you, it has to be done 

by families.  

Thank you for sharing 

Ethan, I hope others 

get involved and start 

collecting! 

 

 

A prize is ready for each 

class for the end of 

term. Each and every 

time you earn ‘Star of 

the day’, your name is 

entered into the prize 

draw. Got to be in it to 

win it! 

An eye on Headteacher Reward Time 

today. Music, milkshake, strawberries 

and treats. My favourite time of the 

week to catch up with those children 

who show ‘The Emmanuel Way’! 


